
 
 
 
Date: 20/06/2016 
 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/012824 – Nurses suspended 
 
 
I would like to request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000: 
 
 
1. How many registered nurses have been suspended from medical wards at Russells Hall Hospital 
throughout the last three years? 
 
 
 
2. How many of these nurses were of non-white ethnicity? 
 
The information requested is not held centrally in an electronic database. This type of information is held in staff 
personnel files and is exempt under the Freedom of Information Act Exemption Section 40 Personal Information". 


